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Public libraries across the state will be contacting their local city administrators to see if they would be
willing to submit a letter to the Governor's Office regarding the Capital Projects Fund. According to
federal program guidance, public libraries are eligible for this funding for

construction/renovation facility projects, if the state is willing to include libraries as a priority. If you
are willing to help us out with this effort, please copy and paste the attached letter into City of Princeton
letterhead and send it to the following by May 13th:

TO: Governor Walz - gov.contact@state.mn.us

CC: State Library Services - hannah.Buckland@state.mn.us

1 think the attached letter explains the opportunity and why libraries are asking for the funding, but
please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks,

Carla Lydon, Executive Director

East Central Regional Library (ECRL)

111 Dellwood Street North, Cambridge, MN 55008
Phone: 763-392-0649 (direct) Fax: 763-645-1447
http://www.ecrlib.org clydon@ecrlib.org




